
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Erie Street Watermain Construction Update 

September 23, 2022 

To the residents and community of the Erie Street Watermain project, 

The City of Port Colborne appreciates your patience and understanding during the 
construction of the new watermain. The watermain replacement project has endured 
several challenges causing a delay to the schedule and anticipated completion date. 
City staff has been and continues to work closely with Stonecast Construction Ltd to 
expedite the remaining works as quickly as reasonably possible and make every effort 
to minimize further disruption.  

To date, the contractor has completed the installation of the new watermain and is 
currently working on the installation of services to individual properties. Other remaining 
works include full restoration of disturbed areas within the project limits. The City 
anticipates remaining work will be completed by December 2022; however, pending 
weather conditions, final restoration, and resurfacing works may need to be extended 
into 2023. 

Further information related to the project can be found on the City’s designated 
webpage at www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement, or please feel free 
to call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x215. 

Thank you, 

Joe Colasurdo,  
Manager of Infrastructure 

http://www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement

